## Diocese of Brentwood



## The Federated Schools of St Joseph's Catholic Infants and St Joseph's Catholic Juniors



Head: Mrs D'Souza 25<sup>th</sup> August 2021.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have enjoyed your summer break and are looking forward to returning to school next week .

A reminder that Wednesday 1st September and Thursday 2nd September are INSET days and school will be closed to pupils.

All children return to school on **Friday 3rd September at 8:45 am for Year 3 & 4 and 8:40 am for Year 5 & 6.** 

The Junior school office will be open on **Thursday 2nd September between 9:30 and 12:30** for any parents who wish to purchase school uniform for the Juniors.

Kindest regards,

Mrs D'Souza Headteacher.